

Town Hall, St Andrews Road Exmouth, Devon, EX8 1AW

tel: 01395 276167 email: reception@exmouth.gov.uk www.exmouth.gov.uk

News

Councillor Joe Whibley elected as Mayor at Annual Town Council Meeting

15th May 2024

At the Annual Town Council meeting, held on 13th May 2024, Councillor Joe Whibley was elected as Chairman and Mayor of Exmouth Town Council for the coming municipal year.

Councillor Steve Gazzard was elected as Vice Chairman / Deputy Mayor.

Councillor Joe Whibley represents Town Ward and has served as the Chair of the Town Council's Planning Committee for the last twelve months.

Councillor Whibley said: "I am delighted to have been asked to take on the role of Mayor and Chairman of the Town Council and I would like to thank Councillor Olly Davey for doing a great job last year. I am looking forward to representing the Town."

The Annual Town Council meeting also included a review of the terms of reference and delegation arrangements for the Council's committees and working parties, and of the Council's representation on outside bodies.

Full details of the Council's working parties and their respective areas of focus can be found on the Council's website.



Contact Information Lisa Bowman, Town Clerk

Tel: 01395 276167

Email: townclerk@exmouth.gov.uk